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Government Chief Whip

1 2 Downing Street. London SW1

9 January 1980

Many thanks for your letter of 4 December, sending

on the information about new Members' dining groups.

Ian Gow Esq, M.P.,
Parliamentary Private Secretary,

10 Downing Street,
London S.W.1.
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PRIVATE &
CONFIDENTIAL

24th December 1979

Thank you very much for your letter of 20th
December whieh was written following our
talk on the previous evening.

I am most grateful to you for having written
as you did.

If, however, you and the other members of
your group think that it would be helpful
for me to come along one evening, I would,
of course, be only too pleased to do no.

I hope that you will enjoy the Recess.

Ian Gow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

John Patten Esq MP
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CONFIUNTIAL

24th December 1979

New Members Din i Grou s

I am sure that you have this information
already, but I thought I would just send to y
you a copy of John Patten's letter to me of
20th December, together with a copy of my
reply.

Ian Gow MP
Parliamentary Private Secretary

The Rt Hon Michael Jopling MP
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